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HENDRICKS COUNTY ANNOUNCES OPENING OF TWO COVID-19 TESTING SITES 

[Hendricks County, IN] – The Hendricks County Health Department is working closely with 
Hendricks Regional Health to bring additional COVID-19 testing sites to Hendricks County. The 
first of these testing sites is set to begin operation on September 28th at 202 Meadow Drive in 
Danville, IN. A future testing site is planned to open at a later date.   

Testing will be available to all members of the public regardless of symptoms. Children as 
young as 2 years of age can be tested with parental consent.  

Pre-register for an appointment at scheduling.coronavirus.in.gov. Individuals should bring proof 
of Indiana residency such as a state-issued ID, work ID or utility bill. There is no charge for 
testing. 

This testing is made possible through a grant from the Indiana Department of Health to ensure 
that community testing is available where there is a need. Testing supplies and equipment, 
including test kits, personal protective equipment (PPE), sanitizer and the platform for 
registration and data management are provided through this grant. This opportunity continues 
through at least June 30, 2021.  

Questions about the Hendricks County COVID-19 testing sites may be directed to 
covidtesting@co.hendricks.in.us or 317-745-9368. A complete map of test sites across the state 
is available at https://www.coronavirus.in.gov/2524.htm.  
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